

SHARPS COPSE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Prospect Lane, HAVANT, Hants, PO9 5PE

Telephone:

023 9248 4545

Business Manager:

Mrs J. Jolliffe

Mr M. Elsen – BEd (Hons) - NPQH

e-mail: adminoffice@sharpscopse.hants.sch.uk

Our Ref: SCPN Yr R arrangements

29th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are so pleased with how your children have started their time with us at Sharps Copse Primary. Thank-you for helping the start run so smoothly and working with us to ensure your children are settled and happy.

As part of their integration into our Reception year, the children have been spending much of their time together making some strong relationships with other children and all the adults, some of who may not be in their base class. We know how important friendships are for our children to develop their social and emotional skills and therefore we have decided to keep the children as one class to enable these relationships to continue to grow and develop. We know children learn best when they feel safe and confident and this set up will support this.

Mrs Davies, Mrs Pitts and Miss Carter will remain as the teachers in the class with the support of Miss Warren and one other teaching assistant – they are all so thrilled they get to continue working with all the children together.

From Tuesday 30th September to make the drop off and pick ups easier, all children will now arrive and be collected from Tiger Sharks door, where all the adults that have been working with your children will be there to pass on any messages and share any of the day's highlights!

Thank you so much for your continued support and if you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask a member of staff on the playground or the class teacher at the door. Can we also remind you to sign up to Seesaw which is the platform we used to communicate with parents about their children and upcoming events.

Kind regards,

Mr M Elsen

Head Teacher









